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Dear Student,

Florida SouthWestern State College has revised its Satisfactory Academic Progress (SAP) policy for the 2017-2018 academic year.  As a reminder, students who receive financial assistance are required to meet certain academic standards in order to be eligible for financial aid.  The changes to the SAP policy are associated with A.A., A.S., and Bachelor’s degree students and are identified below:

				Minimum	Minimum
Attempted			Cumulative	Course
Credits				G.P.A.		Completion Rate

0 to 29				1.50		50%
30 to 59			1.80		60%
60 and above			2.00		67%

The above changes do not apply to certificate students.  
Certificate students must continue to have a cumulative G.P.A. of 2.00 and a course completion rate of 67%.

Also, this requirement does not apply to all financial aid funds.  Those financial aid funds that require students to meet higher academic eligibility requirements must still be met.  If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your financial aid counselor or visit one of our office locations.  Students can review the entire SAP policy, including the changes above, by looking at the 2017-2018 Online College Catalog (https://www.fsw.edu/academics/catalog).

Thank you
